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Question: How dangerous is the Delta Variant?

Answer:  There  is  no  Delta  Variant.  Because  there  is  no
original SARS-CoV-2 virus.

Question: Why are we hearing that the majority of new cases of
COVID-19 are occurring in the unvaccinated?

Answer: “A case” means a positive PCR test. The test doesn’t
detect a virus. There is no virus. But since people who test
positive are called cases…think it through. People who have
been vaccinated are far less likely to get tested than people
who haven’t been vaccinated. Therefore, it’s going to look
like “most new cases” are occurring in the unvaccinated.

Furthermore, the CDC instituted a change in the way vaccinated
people are then tested. The sensitivity of the test has been
reduced  for  them—which  means  fewer  results  indicating
“infection with the virus.” This is outright manipulation.
Unvaccinated people are still tested at higher sensitivity,
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meaning more of them will seem to be “infected.”

Question: Experts say the vaccine may not prevent infection
with the virus, but it will greatly reduce the chance of
serious illness or hospitalization. True?

Answer: False. First of all, this is a vaccine to protect
against  a  virus  that  doesn’t  exist.  Second,  the  3  major
clinical trials of the vaccine were only designed to show the
vaccine could protect against mild disease, such as a cough,
or chills and fever.

Question: Across the world, political leaders are threatening
or ordering new lockdowns, saying too many people are refusing
the vaccine. Is this anything other than a pressure tactic to
force people to take the shot?

Answer: It’s exactly a pressure tactic to justify mandating,
forcing, shaming, quarantining.

Question: Regardless of whether the vaccine is necessary or
effective, is it safe?

Answer: Here are the latest CDC figures I have, as compiled by
Children’s  Health  Defense.  The  statistics  are  taken  from
VAERS, the federal Vaccine Adverse Event Reporting System.
“VAERS  data  released  today  by  the  CDC  showed  a  total  of
463,457  reports  of  adverse  events  from  all  age  groups
following COVID vaccines, including 10,991 deaths and 48,385
serious injuries between Dec. 14, 2020 and July 9, 2021.”

There are two chronic problems with VAERS. The reports of
injuries have not been studied to determine which injuries
stemmed from a vaccine and which didn’t. And there is vast
underreporting of injuries, because most Americans don’t know
what VAERS is or are hesitant to make a report. By far, the
second problem is the larger one—underreporting.

Some  analysts  have  suggested  that,  to  get  a  reasonably



accurate count, you should multiply reported numbers by 10.

The well-known 2010 Harvard Pilgrim Health Care, Inc. study of
VAERS bluntly stated: “Adverse events from vaccines are common
but underreported, with less than one percent reported to the
Food  and  Drug  Administration  (FDA).  Low  reporting  rates
preclude or delay the identification of ‘problem’ vaccines,
potentially endangering the health of the public.”

Following the finding of that study, you could multiply the
number of reported vaccine injuries by 100 to arrive at a
proper figure.

The numbers of vaccine injuries and deaths are huge. In any
situation  other  than  the  current  fake  pandemic,  the
vaccination program would have been stopped. Cancelled.

Question: There are reports of many new COVID cases in areas
or states which didn’t apply strict COVID measures early on in
2020. Are these reports legitimate?

Answer: First of all, there are no COVID cases, because there
is no virus. Second, the “number of cases” can be manipulated
by changing the sensitivity of the PCR test, which in turn
changes the test result. The relatively few honest politicians
in the world should carefully investigate this possibility, if
“case numbers” in their area suddenly rise.
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